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AFTERNOON PICK-UP: 

Reminder to please park in the designated parking spots at the side of the building. 

Wait for your child to come out of the building and come to your car. Do not park in the 

curb lane!  When you are ready to pull out of the parking spot, ​PLEASE​ be certain there 

are no students walking in your path. 

 

As the mornings are getting darker, please watch for students 

walking or riding their bikes to school. 

 
Nov. 22 - Senior Citizens Lunch 

Nov. 25 - 8th Grade Honor Roll Breakfast 
Nov. 26 - Goals For Life 

Nov. 27-29 - No School/Thanksgiving Break 
 
 
The School Counseling staff will be offering an informational CCP meeting on December 5 at 5:30 pm 
in the PAC.  This meeting will provide an overview of the program, how to apply and the deadlines. 
Representatives from local universities will be in attendance to provide college specific information. 
Immediately following this meeting, there will be an informational session regarding the IT program 
that THS offers in conjunction with the University of Cincinnati. 

 
 

A reminder: There is no​ Gamer's Club​ on Monday, November 18. 
We will meet again on ​Monday, November 25. 

 

 

 

Reminder: 
-All medication must be kept in the clinic with the required medication permit on 
file. This includes over the counter medication.  
-Any student that carries an inhaler or epipen at school must have a medication 
permit on file in the clinic. 
Please contact Terri Horvath RN with any questions.  
 
Terri Horvath RN 
TMS Clinic 
  Phone: 513-273-3314 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 


